
Associates	of	Vietnam	Veterans	of	America	
Awards	Committee	Report	
Beverly	Pounds,	Chair	

	
	

I	want	to	thank	the	awards	committee	members	Sue	Crego,	Arizona,		
	Wynella	Bethards,	Kentucky,	Linda	Finch,	Tennessee,	and		Cheryl	Wroblewski,		
West	Virginia,	for	the	great	job	they	did	going	through	all	the	nominations	we	
received.		Each	committee	member	is	very	busy	and	have	their	own	agendas	so	
volunteering	their	time	to	read	each	nomination	was	greatly	appreciated.			
	
I	also,	want	to	thank	the	states	and	chapters	that	participated.	We	had	two	
regional	directors,	John	Burch	and	Terri	Rangel,	that	excepted	the	challenge	to	be	
searching	for	the	person	that	goes	the	extra	mile	and	has	a	real	passion	for	our	
veterans	and	their	families.	Thank	You.	
	
It	is	not	to	early	to	be	looking	for	2019	nominees.	Since	we	are	an	all-volunteer	
organization	this	is	one-way	National	AVVA	can	show	how	much	these	members	
are	appreciated.		
	
Looking	forward	to	giving	out	more	Awards	in	Spoken.	
	
	
	
	
	
	


